
Rotary Leaders for the 21st Century  

Checking-in at Voorhees Dorm
Voorhees is located on the corner of 10th and College.  

Plan to arrive at Voorhees Hall at 9:10 a.m. on Wednesday, June 12, 2024 
♦ Limited parking is available in front of Voorhees on 10th street for drop off and pickup. 

Longer term parking for registration and graduation is available at the T-lot on 10th street – 
the lot is west of College and 10th just beyond Pillar Church.  A map of Hope College is 
enclosed.  

♦ All medications, with the exceptions of inhalers, should be given to the counselor at check-
in.  

♦ There will be two or three students per room. Sheets will be provided. Students should bring 
their own pillows and pillowcases, toiletries, and towels. 

♦ If you need to leave a message for your son or daughter: we will provide you at registration a 
cell phone number where you will be able to reach a counselor day or night throughout the 
training. Please limit calls on this number to emergencies.  

♦ For your child’s protection the outside dorm doors are always locked. Counselors have cards 
that can open the doors.   

♦ While you are at Voorhees Hall, please stop by and meet your child’s counselor.  

Checking Out of Voorhees  
All students must check-out of the dorm on Friday, June 14 between 4:20 p.m. and 4:40 p.m. Prior 
arrangements must be made if you are unable to pick up your child before graduation. Please contact, Bob 
Armour and Anne Whittlesey (Co-direcors) at leaderforthe21stcentury@gmail.com to make alternative 
arrangements. After check-out and reception, please go to Maas Auditorium for the graduation! 
  

Reception/Graduation 
This is a great time for your son or daughter to share with you what has happened during the training. You 
will have a chance to meet other leaders and their parents. The graduation ceremony features a prominent 
leader, plus your son or daughter will be recognized for his/her efforts. The reception will be on Friday 
June 15 at 4:30 p.m. behind Voorhees Dorm. At 5:05 p.m. please head over to Maas Auditorium. At 5:20 
p.m. Leaders should go outside Maas Auditorium to lineup for the graduation processional. Parents 
should take a seat in the Auditorium. The graduation ceremony should be completed by 6:20 p.m.  Please 
us let us know how many from your family will be coming to the reception and graduation on the parent 
authorization form.
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